
“Glorify God, save souls, make saints, teach truth” 

Sacred Heart Church 

    August 31 - September 1, 2024 

Reverend Frans J. Berkhout, Pastor 
Deacon Hugh Carlin 

Deacon Joe Juhasz 

Mass Schedule: 
Daily: Monday—Friday: 7:30am 
Saturday: 8am  (Civic holiday: 9:00am)  
 
Weekend:   
Saturday Vigil: 5:00 pm 
Sunday: 8:00am & 10:00am  
 
Confession: 
Saturday: 4:15 to 4:45pm 
 
CCD: 
Deacon Joe Juhasz 
mostsacredheartccd@gmail.com  
 
RCIA/Safe Environment: 
Deacon Hugh Carlin 
hugh@thecarlins.net 
 
Parish Office:  
Telephone: 610-865-5042 
Email:ParishOffice@SacredHeartBethlehem.com 
Website: SacredHeartBethlehem.com 

Organizations: 
Holy Name Society—Al Dezubay  
adezubay@dezubay.com 
 
Knights of Columbus 
Steve Pfeiffenberger 
spfeiffenb@aol.com 
 
Prime Time Club—JoAnn Crosson  
ubatapred@rcn.com 
 
Pro-Life—Veronica Azan 
marysonshine@rcn.com 
 
Music Ministry—Cathy Hageman 
610-392-5306 
bigdawg2@ptd.net 
 
Bereavement Support Group 
Paulette Vuchko 
paulettev1220@icloud.com 
 
 

   

                      1817 1st Street 
                    Bethlehem, PA 18020 
  

mailto:mostsacredheartccd@gmail.com


  

Twenty-Second Sunday in  
Ordinary Time   

2024   
Saturday, August 31 
5:00pm     Betty Rutledge by Rosie Reinhart.  
 
Sunday, September 1 
8:00am   Carl and Dorothy Carita by their children 
10:00am Missa Pro Populo 

 
Mass Schedule 

*Mass Intentions are subject to change as needed* 
September 2 – September 7 
 
Mon. (2) Monday of the Twenty-Second Week in  
9:00am  Ordinary Time 
 Louis Lucchetti by Jane Magdasy  
   
Tues. (3) Memorial of St. Gregory the Great 
7:30am  Marie Dailey  
 by Joe and Joy Hughes and Family 
   
Wed. (4) Wednesday of the Twenty-Second Week 
 in Ordinary Time 
7:30am Joseph Acevedo by Nina Zanon  
   
Thurs. (5) Thursday of the Twenty-Second Week in 
 Ordinary Time 
7:30am George Cole by Sacred Heart 
    
Fri. (6) Friday of the Twenty-Second Week in  
7:30am Ordinary Time 
 Frank and Virginia Gaydosh  
 by Granddaughter 
  
Sat. (7) Saturday of the Twenty-Second Week  
 In Ordinary Time 
8:00am Kathy Mateff by Jane Magdasy  
   

Twenty-Third Sunday In Ordinary Time   
Saturday, September 7 
5:00pm     Lorraine Parton by Fitzpatrick Family 
 
Sunday, September 8 
8:00am   Missa Pro Populo   
10:00am Sacred Heart Holy Name Society 

Parish Office Hours 
  Monday: 9:00am - 3:00pm 
  Tuesday, Thursday, Friday:9:00am-12:00pm 

ParishOffice@SacredHeartBethlehem.com 
 

                   REMINDER 
  The Parish Office will be closed on Monday, 

September 2 in observance of Labor Day.   

Mass will be held at 9:00am.  

Sanctuary Lights      
Candles are lit for 7 days. A donation 

of $15 is suggested. To have one of 

these Sanctuary Lights lit, stop by the 

Service Desk. 
• High Altar:   
       For: The Holy Name Society  
       

       For: Joseph  A. Acevedo  
   by Philadelphia Second Alarmers 

Sacred Heart Memorial Society 

All donations to the Sacred Heart Memorial  

Society will be used for the  

purchasing of items needed to  

celebrate the Sacraments.  

Suggested offering is $25. 
• For: Joseph A. Acevedo 
by: son Michael & Nellann Frantz  
      Ellen Thompson 
      Patricia & Harry Weaver 
      Pam Hartzell 
      Ronnie and Pamela Frantz 

• For:  Jean Field  
    by: Jean Soloi 
   by: Patricia A. Vallone 

Upcoming Liturgical Ministry Schedule 
 

Saturday, Sunday: September 7– September 8 
Lectors: 
  5:00pm   J. D’Angelo  
  8:00am   J. Kalata  
10:00am   A. Dezubay  
 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion: 
  5:00pm A. Benner, C. Benner   
  8:00am J. Braski, C. Bachman 
10:00am B. Freeman, D. Baranowski   

Upcoming Counting Team Schedule 
September 9 

B. Ganssle, M. Vanya, P. Pavuk, K. Kostenbader 
September 16 

J. Kalata, B. Fleissner, J. D’Angelo, T. Thoder  

Upcoming Service Desk Schedule 
  Saturday, Sunday: September 7 - September 8 

Volunteers:  
5:00pm     R. Norton, A. Norton 
8:00am     P. Vuchko 
10:00am   B. Fleissner/R. Fleissner  

Pray for our Recently Deceased:   
                George J. Cole  



  

Pray for all those who are Sick or Injured: 
Emily FaRannte, Janet Zambo, Eileen M. Jakob, Ray 

Sullivan, Colin Jerome Boyce, Tabatha Schreck,  
Deborah FaRannte, Chubby Figueroa, Albina  

DaSilva, Mark McKay Bryan Eckert & Robert Harold 

Night at the Races 
Sacred Heart Knights of Columbus will sponsor 
Night at the Races on  Saturday, September 7, in 
Father King Memorial Hall. Doors open at 6:30 
PM; 1st race at 7:00 PM. Enjoy the thrills of being at 
a real horse race with 10 video races; bet as little as 
$1 a race.  Win cash prizes.  Profits benefit local 
charities.  Come out and have a great time.  Forms 
available at back of church; turn in envelopes with 
pre-payment to any Knight or in the weekend  
collection.  
• Admission: $10 pre-pay; $12 at the door  
• 21 years and over 
• Admission price covers free Bar-B-Q, hot dogs, 

chips and soda 
• BYOB and your favorite lucky snacks 
• Reserve tables for 8 for $75 
• Become a Horse Owner and name your horse 

for $10. If your horse wins that race, you win 
$25 

Contact Steve Pfeiffenberger at 484-894-3830  or 
email to kofc15682@gmail.com 

Holy Name Society 
Sunday Mass and Meeting 

Just a reminder to our Brother Members that 
our next Holy Name Society (HNS) Sunday, 
10:00AM  Mass will be on September 8. Try 
to be at the vestibule of the Church by 
9:50AM for procession down the Church 
aisle. As usual, there will be a short meeting 
to follow with coffee and donuts.  Anyone 
else interested in our Holy Name Society or 
wants to know more about what we do is  
invited as well to both the Mass and meeting.  
In His Holy Name, Alex Dezubay, President. 

Sacred Heart Holy Hour 
Please join your fellow parishioners for 
Holy Hour every Tuesday  (9/10), (9/17), 
and (9/24) from 6:00pm to 6:30pm; An-
gelus, Litany and Rosary. 

No Holy Hour on Tuesday, October 1 
Next First Friday, October 4,   
following the 7:30am Mass.   

Weekly Collections: 
 

August 24 - August 25  $6,481 
Thank you for your generosity.  

Sacred Heart Youth Group 
We (Deacon Hugh and Angie) would like to begin 
the re-activation of Sacred Heart’s Youth Group 
for students in grades 7 – 12.  As many of you 
may recall, our Youth Group has combined  
fellowship, fun and faith for many years here in 
Miller Heights. In order to assist in planning for 
this school year, we would like to have an idea of 
how many students might be interested in joining 
us; we’d also like to know how many adults might 
be eager (or at least willing!) to be part of the  
organization.  
 

Please contact us, either through the 
Service Desk or directly at 

hugh@thecarlins.net with names, grades 
and contact info for students, and names and 

contact info for adults. 

Knights of Columbus Pot Pies 
The Knights are selling Zook’s of Lancaster PA 
Pot Pies + Apple Dumplings! 

        SO DELICIOUS!!   
Place orders at weekend  
Masses, Aug 24 thru Sept 15. Pot 
Pies (6” chicken, beef or veggies) 
$6 each; Dumplings $4 each. Pick 
up at Sacred Heart, Father King 

Hall, 1817 First St., Bethlehem PA on Friday, Sep 
27 from 3 to 5:30 pm. Checks payable to “Sacred 
Heart KofC Council 15682”.    
         

Questions: Email KofC15682@gmail.com  
 

Right for Life March  
Assemble on the steps of our state capitol in  
Harrisburg for the 2024 PA March for Life. Concert at 
10am, rally at 11am, and marching will begin at 12.  
For more info or to register for updates, visit  
marchforlife.org/penns. 

ATTEND Pennsylvania Right for Life March at  
Harrisburg State Capitol on Monday, Sept. 23.  Bus 

departing Sacred Heart Church in Bethlehem at 
8:00 am returning around 4:00 pm  

COST:  $20.00 per person.   
For more information contact Andrew  

(484) 259-7740 - andrewazan3rd@rcn.com  

Man Can Create a Million 

Different Laws. But,  

Until We Follow The Ten 

God Gave Us, Nothing 

Will Change. 

mailto:hugh@thecarlins.net
mailto:KofC15682@gmail.com
mailto:andrewazan3rd@rcn.com


  

Celebrating Life with Our Lady 
Each year, Silver Roses are  
stewarded by Knights of Columbus 
councils from Canada to Mexico as 
an inspiration for the faithful to 
harness the power of the holy  
rosary. At every stop throughout its  
pilgrimage, the Silver Rose is  
respectfully displayed for Knights, 
parishioners, and community  
members to meditate upon as they pray for the intentions of 
1) respect for life, 2) the spiritual renewal of each nation, 
and 3) the advancement of the message of Our Lady of  
Guadalupe.  
 
The Silver Rose will be displayed in front of the Blessed 
Mother statue here at Sacred Heart Bethlehem on Friday, 
September 6th, and Saturday, September 7th—join  
thousands of others in invoking the intercession of Our Lady 
of Guadalupe for these important causes! 

Holy Cross Society of Easton 
133th Annual Italian Food Festival 

This Italian Food Festival will be held on Friday, 
September 6 and Saturday, September 7 from 
5:00pm to 10:00pm at the Holy Cross Park on 
100 Cedarville Road (Exit 75 off Route 78) 
Easton, PA.  Bring your family and friends to  
enjoy your favorite Italian Food, Desserts, Music 
and Fireworks.  This event is held by the Holy 
Cross Society of Easton and is held rain or shine.  
Come join us in celebrating our Italian Heritage.   

Traveling Blessed Mother Statue 
For over 40 years, Sacred Heart Parish has had 
the tradition of a traveling statue of our Lady of 
Grace. Also in our parish, since Renew 2000, a 
traveling statue of Our Lady of Fatima was  
purchased. This means a family or person signs 
up to have her on a particular date. You pray the 
rosary anytime of day in front of our Lady’s  
image in your home. No prayer is more powerful 
than the rosary; from our lips to her ears, she 
takes our intentions and brings them to her son, 
Jesus. What better intercessor than her!  If you 
wish to participate in this tradition, please leave 
your name and phone number at the Service 
Desk.  Someone will contact you to determine 
which you want - Our Lady of Grace or Our  
Lady of Fatima - and when each is available. 
When your hosting of the statue is over, you can 
either take her to the next person’s house or 
simply put her in the Usher’s closet in the  
vestibule for that person to pick up. Thank you 
for your faith and trust in our Blessed Mother 
and may we continue this tradition for many 
more years to come.  

Pope’s Prayer Intention for September 
For the cry of the Earth  -  We pray that 
each one of us will hear and take to heart the 
cry of the Earth and of victims of natural  
disasters and climactic change, and that all 
will undertake to personally care for the 
world in which we live. 

 Pilgrimage to the National Centre for Padre Pio   
“My Heart—A Pilgrimage to the Heart of Jesus” 

Friday, September 20, 2024 
The Diocesan Pilgrimage Committee is excited to  
announce the first local pilgrimage for adults and  
families to The National Centre for Padre Pio in 
Barto.  Padre Pio led a life devoted to his work on 
the Altar and in the Confessional, embracing his role 
as a spiritual teacher to all. The National Centre for 
Padre Pio continues his salvific mission by leading 
more souls to God in his name.   
 
The day will include Mass w/Bishop Schlert,  
exciting keynote speakers, Adoration, Confession, 
interactive activities and an outdoor Eucharistic  
Procession in the tranquil setting of The Centre for 
Padre Pio.  Pilgrims are invited to experience the 
Presence of God through the intercession of Padre 
Pio at the Center.       

No registration is required.   
 

(Due to low responses, Sacred Heart has  
cancelled the bus transportation to the Center) 

Diocesan Victim Assistance Coordinator: Ms. Wendy S. Krisak 1-800-791-9209 
Office of Safe Environment: Pamela Russo, MSW, MS; P.O. Box F; Allentown, PA 18105; 610-871-5200, Ext. 2204; 
prusso@allentowndiocese.org 
Diocese of Allentown Protection of Youth Policy: www.allentowndiocese.org  
Catholic Bishop Abuse Reporting Service: If you have an allegation of abuse against a bishop, please contact the Catholic Bishop Abuse 

Men’s Conference 
SAVE THE DATE - October 19, 2024 

A Day of Faith, Reflection and Brotherhood.  
This year’s theme is “Spirit of Jesus Renew 
Us.” St. Joseph the Worker, Orefield will host 
the conference.  The $35 regular admission fee 
includes lunch, with an Early Bird rate of $25 
avail until Sept. 9.  Students can attend for just 
$15.  

To register and take advantage of Early Bird 
rate:https://allentowndiocese.flocknote.com/

note/27550053 


